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I strongly oppose this bill. It eliminates One Vote Per Citizen.  RCV is messy and 

ends up not representing the will of the people. Also, the change to an RCV system is 

highly expensive and that expense will undoubtedly be passed on to me and my 

family and friends as yet another tax. Further, the Oregon AG has openly admitted 

that the current electronic voting systems are hackable. Why add more electronic 

systems that are hackable and have no clear structure or process for forensic 

auditing? After all, our DMV information was recently hacked, so how can anyone 

possibly believe that a ranked electronic voting system will be safe and transparent? 

How can we trust a new system that is as complicated and confusing as the 

proposed RCV voting structure? Respectfully, please do NOT pass this bill.  


